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LETTER FROM THE 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Dear Supporters,

In Missouri, on any given day, for every woman 
provided safety in a domestic violence shelter, two 
are turned away because the shelters are full.  Now 
a safe assumption is that when this statistic is 
calculated there are duplications.  A woman calls 
a shelter in St. Louis, it is full and then she calls 
a shelter in another county and it is full so she is 
counted twice.  

So let’s reduce the number by half - for every 
woman provided shelter, one is turned away.  That 
is a less intimidating statistic unless you are the 
woman turned away.   That statistic doesn’t make it 
half as frightening or overwhelming or despairing.  
It is still full force frightening, overwhelming, 
despairing and dangerous for that one woman.

The women of Missouri deserve better than a 
50/50 chance of finding safe shelter.  We are 
fortunate in the St. Louis area to have a coalition of 
battered women organizations who are able to help 
when the shelters are full.   That doesn’t hold true 
throughout Missouri due to limited resources.

For more than 30 years we have been able to 
answer our hotline, bring women and children into 
safe shelter, and support them during their journey.  
Those women who do not seek shelter for a variety 
of reasons are in our thoughts and prayers.  We 
hold them close in hopes that somehow those 
thoughts and prayers will protect them and sustain 
them.   It doesn’t seem like much but it is what we 
have to offer them and so we do.  

As well, you, our supporters and friends hold 
those that we can and cannot serve in your hearts.  
Your support provides with that 50/50 chance of 
finding shelter.   It is the collective power of this 
compassion that brings peace to those in need and 
we are grateful to you for this.  Thank you.  

Wishing you all a season of peace and light,

Michelle Schiller-Baker 

Executive Director

WHO WE ARE

Since 1983 St. Martha’s Hall has been providing 
confidential emergency shelter and support services 
to abused women and their children. 

We provide a supportive environment with a strong 
emphasis on peer support; implement a self-help 
philosophy to enhance self-esteem and decision-
making skills; provide accurate information and 
referrals to abused women and their children and 
when appropriate to their abusers; provide advocacy 
services; provide individual crisis, group and family 
counseling; and offer community education to 
increase public awareness and understanding of 
domestic violence.

The program tries to ensure community effort, 
cooperation, independence and support of the 
women and their children that reside here.  The staff, 
volunteers, and Board of Directors of St. Martha’s 
Hall are dedicated to empowering women to live 
violence-free lives.

ETHICS AND VALUES

Our primary value is for human dignity and life.  
Ethics are our code of conduct.

Dignity is the sacred respect for others and self.  
Ethics are the actions we implement in our work to 
help assure the dignity of our clients, co-workers, 
community representatives and volunteers.  Our 
specific values and ethics focus on violence against 
women and how oppression is played out and 
implemented through well-defined and systemic use 
of power and control.   

NAME AND LOGO 

St. Martha lived in the time of Jesus.  She was 
recognized for her nurturing and caring ways as well 
as her courage and outspokenness.  She was highly 
respected for her service to others and recognized 
for such by the Catholic Church.  Our logo, a cross, 
which also resembles a windowpane, gives a sense of 
place - representing a window of opportunity and a 
balance of power.   
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MISSION
Motivated by Christ’s imperative to love neighbor as self, we dedicate ourselves to improving the dignity 
of family life and of the persons involved by meeting the challenge and resisting the evil of all forms of 
abuse: physical, emotional, psychological, and spiritual.

Our mission is to help abused women and their children break the cycle of violence in their lives.  We 
attempt to accomplish this by providing safe shelter and supportive services that empower women to 
rebuild their lives.  

ENVISIONED FUTURE
Peace and safety for all women and their children.

2012-2013 AGENCY HIGHLIGHTS 

	Shelter Program
Father Support Center
This year we continued our partnership with the Father Support Center, a nonprofit organization that 
provides services to parents, with a particular focus on fathers.   The Center’s program, Pathways to 
Responsible Fatherhood Family Formation Project, seeks to strengthen the role of fatherhood in the 
family.    St. Martha’s Hall provided on-going domestic violence training and assessment to Father Sup-
port Center staff and other organizations with which the Center partners in providing this project.  

New this year, we began working directly with the fathers in their program and provided education 
regarding the effects of domestic violence on children.  We feel privileged and honored to continue this 
partnership.

Labor of Love Doula Program with St. Louis University Medical School
Alishka Elliot, a first-year medical student at St. Louis University Medical School gave “birth” to the 
idea of a doula program in domestic violence shelters.  The term doula comes from the ancient Greek 
word meaning “a woman who serves” and a doula provides physical and emotional support, advocacy, 
and comfort measures to a woman during childbirth.   Alishka and other trained doulas offer their 
services to the pregnant women we serve.  

We provide the doulas in the Labor of Love Program an orientation on the dynamics of domestic vio-
lence and the doulas then come to the shelter and offer their services to our residents who are pregnant 
and also provide 30 minute presentations on various health topics at house meetings.    

We are very grateful to Alishka and the other medical students for accompanying our women through 
the birthing process and bearing witness to the glory of life.  

Council on Accreditation
In June, after a full year of preparation, evaluation and peer review, the Council on Accreditation pro-
vided us with their seal of approval for the next four years.  This international accreditation body holds 
us to very high programmatic, administrative, governance and financial standards and every four years 
we begin the re-accreditation process.  We are very proud that we have received this re-accreditation for 
the next four years, 2014-2018.   We have been accredited since 1996. 
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Community Support
Board of Directors
•	30 Years of Peace

In March 2013, the Board of Directors hosted an event to commemorate our 30 years of providing safe 
and supportive shelter to abused women and their children.  Archbishop Robert Carlson graciously 
opened the Archdiocesan house in the Central West End and greeted guests to the beautiful residence.  
The evening event raised $7,100 for the shelter. 

•	Strategic Plan
The Board of Directors completed the strategic planning process in February with the approval of the 
2013-2017 Strategic Plan.   Highlights of the Plan include developing a policy and protocols for tech-
nology safety.  With the minute by minute changes in technology it is extremely important that we do 
all we can to use technology to keep women safe and to understand the risk to safety that technology 
poses. 

•	Showers 
Last year our board auxiliary had two “showers” for the shelter, one in the Fall and one in the Spring.  
These two “showers” provided the shelter with thousands of dollars worth of supplies.  We are most 
grateful to Tracey Steere and Meg Huber for opening their homes to us and to all who attended and 
donated much needed items.  

•	Junior Board
St. Martha’s Hall board of directors, as part of the current Strategic Plan, formed a subcommittee to 
evaluate the structure of the Junior Board in relationship to the Board of Directors and the agency.  
The intent is to strengthen the relationship between the two groups and to begin developing a vision 
for the Junior Board.  

In November 2012, the Junior Board held their second annual ball, the 80’s-themed Decades Ball 
raised $9,100! 

Systems Graphics donated its warehouse for the venue and Major Brands helped sponsor the evening 
by providing auction items and volunteers.

Volunteers
“We make a living by what we get, we make a life by what we give.” –Winston Churchill

Volunteers contributed 2,070 hours of service.  This doesn’t include the countless hours that are con-
tributed by our dedicated board of directors.  Our volunteers provided childcare, tutoring, mentoring, 
picked up and sorted donations, cleaned and organized parts of the shelter, facilitated arts and crafts 
groups, brought therapy dogs to the shelter to work with the children, organized fundraising events 
and many other jobs. 

● Barat Academy Senior Community Service Project

   Periodically we have area high school seniors or juniors do their community service hours with us.  
From September 2012 through May of 2013 we had four outstanding young people women from 
Barat Academy doing their community service with us: Gabby Fales, Stephanie Farrah, Melanie Met-
herd, and Nicole Vega.  
These students provided childcare, cleaned rooms, ran errands and anything else they were ask do.  
Additionally they put on a full fledge fundraiser for the shelter- Mpower Charity Fashion Show rais-
ing $3,000 for the shelter.   The show was extremely well done with all the professionalism of a Paris 
runway show but with all the love that comes with the desire to help others.  They even designed a logo 
and set up a Facebook page for the event.  

We currently have three more Barat Academy seniors this year and they will carry on the tradition of 
putting on a fashion show for us.  Check out the Facebook page for more information.  
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● In Kind Donations

Also many generous groups have been providing special in-kind gifts to our shelter for a number of years and did 
so once again this past year.  This list includes organizations that have donated to us for more than two years.  

A special note of gratitude to:

 Altrusa

Assistance League of St. Louis

Bonhomme Presbyterian Church

Bath and Body Works, Chesterfield Valley

Bath and Body Works, South County

Bath and Body Works, West County

Bath and Body Works, MidRivers

Boy Scout Pack 778 Stanton Elementary

B’nai B’rith

Bridge Club

CDG Engineers 

Christ Prince of Peace Fifty Plus Club

Custom Crystal and Glass

Girl SoutTroop 2057

Gray Design Group

Holy Infant Church
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Holy Infant Church Men’s Faith in 
Action

JD Streett and Company 

Lutheran South High School-Future 
Business Leaders of America

Major Brands

Marine Corp League South St. Louis 
Detachment Ladies Auxiliary

   Miriam School Room 5B

NA’AMAT USA-St. Louis Council-
Project Backpack   

Nestle Purina Child Development 
Center

Paul Mitchell School

Passport Luggage

   Prairie Farms Dairy 

Protective 

Soma Intimates- Frontenac

St. Gabriel the Archangel 
Parish 

St. Margaret Mary Alacoque 
Parish 

St. Matthew’s Episcopal 
Church

St. Stephen Protomartyr Parish

Victoria’s Secret-West County

Whole Foods Market- 
Brentwood

Women of St. Roch 

Wydown Middle School 



 
REVENUES				    % OF REVENUE 
		     
Private Contributions	 $305,588 	 23%
Investment Income	 $24,057	 2%
Government Grants/Contracts	 $577,720 	 52%
United Way	 $131,737	 12%
Other Grants	 $60,478	 5%
Special Events	 $19,578	 2%
Other	 $3,943	 4%

Total	 $1,123,101 	 100%
		     
EXPENSES		                              % OF  EXPENSES	
Fundraising			        $46,741 	            5%
Administration	 $127,346	 13%
Programs	 $808,767 	 82%

Total	 $982,884  	 100%
	
Total Year End Net Assets  = 	              $1,047,168
	

    

Services Provided

In 2012-2013, St. Martha’s Hall staff 
provided the following services:

•	 Support and information to 2,158 callers 
through the 24-hour crisis and support hot-
line.

•	 Emergency shelter for 100 women and 119 
children who were forced to flee their homes 
to escape abuse.

•	 Peace, safety and hope for 7,803 days and 
nights.

•	 Support and healing through 49 support 
groups and 43 parenting groups for women 
and 68 support groups for children.  

•	 Resources to build for the future through 
1,364 referrals to other services for our resi-
dents.  

•	 Continued support and resources through 
follow-up services to 92 women.

•	 Assistance for 72 women establishing a goal 
plan for their lives freed from abuse.

•	 Support, information and accompaniment for 
19 women going through the judicial system. 

•	 Community education to increase public 
awareness and understanding of domestic 
violence to 55 community groups.

The Family Violence Prevention and Services Act, 
which is part of larger federal legislation, pro-
vided funding to develop nationally standardized 
surveys to help document the work of domestic 
violence organizations.  The two key survey ques-
tions that are used at St. Martha’s Hall ask:  As a 
result of staying in our shelter do you know more 
ways to plan for your safety and do you know 
more about community resources.  100% of the 
women responding said they know more ways 
to plan for their safety and 100% said they knew 
more about community resources. 

FINANCIALS             July 2012 - June 2013

The Missouri Department of Social Services offers a
special Domestic Violence Shelter Tax Credit equal to 50
percent of the amount of a donation. St. Martha’s Hall has 
a limited number of these tax credits each year, and may be 
able to offer this tax credit for any cash donation of $250 
or more, over and above the value of goods and services 
received.  Please call 314-533-1313 if you are considering 
giving for tax credits to ensure that we have them avail-
able.  All donations to St. Martha’s Hall are still 100% tax 
deductible. The amount of the credit cannot exceed your 
state tax liability for the taxable year, but if it does, it can 
be carried over for four successive years.

This report honors donors who have made contributions 
during the July 1, 2012 – June 30, 2013 fiscal year.
We have tried to make this list accurate but we do make 
mistakes.  If your name has been omitted, misspelled or 
incorrectly listed please notify Katy Keller at 
314-533-1313 or katy.keller.msw@gmail.com. 
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Mr. Thomas and Ms. Elizabeth Butler
Mrs. Zita and Mr. Tony Cafazza
Mr. Charles Caffrey
Mr. Mark and Mrs. Michelle Campbell
Mrs. Eileen and Mr. Julian Carr
Mr. Matthew and Mrs. Ashley Carr
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Trish Casey
Mrs. Mary and Mr. Joseph Catanzaro
Catholic Charities Archdiocese of St. Louis
Mr. Matthew and Ms. Lorie Ceresia
Christ Community Bible Church
Mr. Joseph and Ms. Kelley Church
Mr. Charles and Mrs. Allison Cohn
Mrs. Sally and Mr. Joseph Coleman
Commerce Bank
Mr. James and Mrs. Katherine Connaughton
Dr. Marvin and Mrs. Lillian Cook
Ms. Wendy Cornett-Marquitz
Mrs. Ann and Mr. Stephen Cortinovis
Mrs. Irene and Mr. Robert Cortinovis
Dr. David Costigan
Mr. Kevin Coursault
Mr. Leo and Mrs. Jeanne Cremins
Ms. Barbara Crockett
Mr. Dennis and Mrs. Susan Cuddihee
Ms. Emily Cuddihee and Mr. Jason Wagner
Ms. Mary Ellen Curran
Ms. Amy Cyr
Ms. Mary Daly
Dana Brown Charitable Trust, 
    U.S. Bank, Trustee
Ms. Karen Daniels
Ms. Nancy Danielson
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
Mr. Frank and Mrs. Susan Dellaquila
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc., Alumnae 
    Chapter 920
Ms. Miriam Dennis
Mr. George and Mrs. Mary Rose Desloge
Mr. Taylor and Mrs. Marian Desloge
Ms. Karen and Mr. Patrick Devereux
Mr. Matt Devoti
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Devoti
Ms. Sharon and Mr. Jerome Diekemper
Mr. Gregory and Mrs. Susan Dierberg
Mr. Joseph B. Dierker
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Carol Dill
Mrs. Katie and Mr. Brian Dimit
Ms. Darlene Doerr
Mr. William Dotson
Mrs. Joan Doyle
Mr. Shannon Duffy
Mr. Eugene Dultz and Mrs. Geraldine Dultz
Mr. John Ebeling
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Gwendolyn Eckelman
Mrs. Margaret and Mr. Dave Edwards
Mr. Ted Ehrmann
Ms. Janet Eichhorn

     Donors 
Ms. Linda Aboussie
Mrs. Helen and Mr. Frank Adam
Mr. Jerry and Mrs. Jill Adlon
Mr. Edmund C. Albrecht, Jr.
Ms. Carrie and Mr. John Alexander
Ms. Christine Alsop
Altrusa Club of St. Louis Foundation
Anonymous
Arch Brokerage, Inc.
Ms. Arens
Mr. Craig and Mrs. Sandy Ashmore
Ms. Cindy and Mr. David Asinger
Ms. Mary Askey and Mr. Francis Marchiony
Dr. Akwi Asombang and Dr. Seth Bloom
AT&T United Way Employee Giving 
    Program
Ms. Amy and Mr. Paul Atkinson
Ms. Jill and Mr. Nick Azar
Mr. Lorne and Mrs. Debra Baker
Mr. William Baker
Mr. Gary and Mrs. Pat Balke
Bank of America
Barat Academy
Mrs. Pamela and Mr. Mark Barnstead
Mrs. Rachelle and Mr. Jay Bauer
Ms. Mary Bauer-Krupka
Ms. Joan Becker
Mrs. Mary Beckmann
Mr. John and Mrs. Jeanette Bell
Ms. Mary Bendel
Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
Dr. Marc and Mrs. Holly Bernstein
Mrs. Mary Berry
Mr. Gregg and Mrs. Robin Billmeyer
Ms. Lauren Bishop
Mr. Robert and Mrs. Mary Jo Blankemeyer
Ms. Jane Bloon
Dr. Nanci and Dr. James Bobrow
Boeing Company
Mrs. Darlene and Dr. Robert Bonsanti
Ms. Doris Borgschulte
Ms. Mary L. Boyce
Ms. Rebecca and Mr. Bryan Boyer
Ms. Margaret Brandt
Mrs. Eleanor and Mr. Michael Braun
Ms. Rachel Britton
Ms. LaDonna Brooks
Mrs. Jacqueline Browde
Mr. Raymond L. Browder
Mr. Fred and Mrs. Carole Brown
Ms. Meg and Mr. David Brown
Ms. Mary A. Bruemmer
BSI Constructors Inc.
Mr. Steve and Mrs. Dee Bucol
Dr. Robert J. Burke
Ms. Alieva Burliyat
Ms. Erin Butler

Mr. Jim and Mrs. Stephanie Ellis
Embassy Suites
Mrs. Katherine Engelhardt
Mr. Chad and Mrs. Bonnie Engler
Mrs. Claudia and Mr. Lawrence Ennis
Mrs. Deborah and Mr. Tom Epstein
Ms. Genevieve Erker
Escrip
Mr. Len and Mrs. Heather Essig
Mrs. Allison and Mr. Michael Eveler
Ms. Maureen Eveler
Ms. Elizabeth Eveler
Ms. Susan Eveler
Mr. Mike and Mrs. Linda Faddis
Faith and William Pautler Family Foundation
Ms. Susie and Mr. Chuck Fandos
Mr. David and Mrs. Lelia Farr
Mrs. Margaret and Mr. Pat Farrell
W.J. Fechner
Mr. Don and Ms. Jacqueline Feldewerth
Mrs. Joanne and Mr. Pat Ferguson
Mr. James and Mrs. Mary Ferrick
Ms. Ligaya Figueras
First Unitarian Church of St. Louis
Fischer-Bauer-Knirps Foundation
Florissant Rotary Club
Dr. Michael and Mrs. Charlotte Flynn
Mrs. Denise and Mr. Andrew Fogarty
Mrs. Deborah and Mr. Chuck Forthaus
Mr. Marvin W. Foster
Mr. Peter and Mrs. Susan Frane
Mrs. Cecilia and Mr. Raymond Freeman
Mrs. Joan Fuchs
Ms. Patricia Funk
Mrs. Christina and Mr. Christopher Gaffney
Ms. Tammy Gagne
Mr. Walter and Mrs. Nancy Galvin
Mrs. Andrea and Mr. Jeff Gast
Mr. Gerard and Mrs. Anna Geen
Mrs. Carrie and Mr. Timothy Genovese
Ms. Carol Gerard
Mrs. Ann M. Geraty
Mr. Don Gerth
Ms. Jackie Gilsinn
Mrs. Jennifer and Mr. Elliot Gion
Girl Scouts of Eastern Missouri, Troop 1055
Ms. Carla Gitto
Mr. Gregory Goltermann
Ms. Mary Goodman
Mr. Benjamin Govero
Honorable Thomas C. Grady
Ms. Sue Ann and Mr. Thomas Greco
Mr. Daniel Green
Ms. Jacqueline H. Gregerson
Mrs. Jennifer and Mr. Cap Grossman
Mrs. Amy and Mr. John Guignon
Mrs. Catherine and Dr. Duane Hagen
Ms. Anne Hager
Ms. Mary Ham
Mr. Martin and Mrs. Lisa Harney

WITH GRATITUDE TO OUR SUPPORTERS
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Ms. Cathy Kelly
Ms. Jeanne Kelly
Dr. John and Mrs. Amy Kelly
Mrs. Ann J. Key
Mr. Jim and Mrs. Lisa Kimminau
Mr. James Kistner
Ms. Kristina Kistner
Mrs. Dot and Mr. Bill Kleffner
Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary 
DeSmet Council 742
Mr. Michael Kohn
Mr. Richard and Mrs. Carol Kohnen
Mr. Tom Kopinski and Mrs. Nancy Rediger
Ms. Emily and Mr. Chris Krampe
Mr. Cornelius and Mrs. Colleen Krentz
Ms. Laurie Krupka
Mr. Kenneth and Mrs. Susan Kruse
Mr. William Kumke
Mrs. Jamie and Dr. Michael Kyriakos
Mr. Stephen and Mrs. Jane La Vigne
Ladies Auxilary  K.C. 4429, 
    Our Lady of Fatima
Mrs. Mary and Mr. Nick Lakey
Ms. Meaghan Lakey
Dr. David Landau and Ms. Marybeth Pereira
Ms. Lily and Mr. Donald Landy
Mr. Robert and Mrs. Dee Landy
Mrs. Patricia E. Lang
Ms. Janice and Pat Lanigan
Ms. Maura Lawlor
Mr. Patrick and Mrs. Susan Lawlor
Mr. Harry and Ms. Pat Leahey
Lence Charitable Fund, Inc.
Ms. Mary LePage
Ms. Ann Liberman
Mr. and Ms. Dominic Licavoli
Mr. John Lilly
Mr. Will and Mrs. Jennifer Lindenmayer
Mr. Henry and Mrs. Mary Ann Lindley
Mr. Mark and Mrs. Kymberly LoCigno
Mr. John Lockwood
Ms. Marie A. Long
Ms. Judith Longinette
Ms. Andrea Lowrie
Mrs. Jenni and Dr. Robert Loynd
Dr. Kelechi and Dr. Christopher Loynd
Ms. Mary Lucas-Sweetin
Ms. Amelia Mackenzie
Mr. Robert Mahon and 
   Mrs. Margaret Hart-Mahon
Mrs. Lynn and Mr. John Malloy
Mr. John and Mrs. Nancy Malvin
Ms. Karyn and Mr. Vince Manoogian
Mrs. Rosalie Manz
Marine Corps League Ladies Aux 
    South St. Louis Detachment
Mr. John and Ms. Laura Marlow
Mr. Claude and Mrs. Kay Martin
Mrs. Karen Martin
Mary, Mother of the Church

Ms. Sandra Matuschak
Mrs. Peg and Mr. Michael McCartney
Mr. Barry McClure
Mr. Shaun McDonald
Mr. Thomas McDonough
Mr. Jack and Mrs. Mary Ellen McEnery
Ms. Molly McGauley
Mr. Robert and Mrs. Jewel McKendry
Mrs. Gigi and Mr. Michael McKinzie
Ms. Heather and Mr. Matthew McLaughlin
Ms. Liz McLaughlin
Mr. John and Mrs. Julie Meersman
Mr. Samuel Mehmert
Mr. William and Mrs. Debbie Meister
Ms. Florence and Mr. Ray Mertens
Ms. Marlene Mestres
Mrs. Susan E. Meyer
Ms. Katarina Miller
Ms. Louise Miller
Millstone Bangert, Inc.
Missouri Foundation for Health
Ms. Maeghan Moeller
Mr. Michael and Ms. Judith Mohan
Ms. Julie Moloney
Mrs. Marlene Moore
Ms. Sharon J. Moran
Ms. Kathleen Mordarski
Ms. Alison Morrison
Mrs. Coreen G. Motard
Ms. Peggie Mullenschlader
Ms. Anne Jardine 
Mr. Kamal Mohamed Nasr
Mr. Gary Nedrig
Mrs. Bridget Neichter
Mr. Richard Nemanick, Sr.
Next Century Design, L.L.C.
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Patricia Neyer
Mrs. Donna and Mr. James Nix
Ms. Carol Nordquist
Ms. Christina Nunnelee
Ms. Suzanne and Mr. Robert Oakley
Dr. Justina Ogbuokiri
Mr. Sean and Mrs. Maryruth O’Hagan
Sister Josephine Oldani, D.C.
Mr. Timothy and Mrs. Kelly O’Leary
Mr. Steve and Mrs. Jorie O’Malley
Optimist Club of Clayton
Ms. Ilene and Mr. Henry Ordower
Our Lady of Providence Parish
Ms. Saritha Pagadala
Mr. Tony Patti and Mrs. Cathy Koch Patti
Ms. Mary Pautler
Ms. Beth and Mr. Steve Pelch
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Pat Pelch
Performance Edge Network, Inc.
Mrs. Edyce and Mr. Leslie Perlmutter
Ms. Lenore Petruso
Ms. Rosemary Pitlyk
Ms. Dee Dee Pitts
Mr. Gary and Mrs. Nancy Pohrer

Mr. Daniel and Mrs. Phyllis Hartrich
Mrs. Kathy Hartrich
Mr. Thomas Hayden
Ms. Kathy Hays and Mr. Steve Hays
Mr. Dupree and Mrs. Margaret Heard
Mr. Patrick and Mrs. Karen Heath
Mr. Robert Heideman
Mr. Mark Heintzelman
Mr. Arthur J. Heinze
Affton Hennerich
Ashley Hennerich
Mr. Martin and Mrs. Diane Hennessey
Ms. Colleen H. Hennessy
Mrs. Helen and Mr. John Herber
Mr. John and Mrs. Debra Herber
Herman T. and Phenie R. Pott Foundation
Ms. Mary Hillow
Mrs. Pam and Mr. James Hobelman
Mrs. Melissa and Mr. Scott Holmberg
Holy Infant Church Men’s Faith in Action
Ms. Christine Hong
Ms. Thelmarene Hooper
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Suzanne Hoops
Ms. Rebecca Houton
Ms. Amy Howe
Mr. Jerry and Mrs. Heather Howe
Mrs. Meg and Mr. Jim Huber
Ms. Molly Huber
Mr. Martin and Mrs. Teresa Huber
Ms. Beth Hudson
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Sally Hudson
Ms. Janet Huenke
Ms. Diane Huether
Mr. Roy and Mrs. Merle Huffman
Mr. and Mrs. Hunsaker
Ms. Leigh Hunt
International Charitable Foundation
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Emily James
Jewish Council Against Family Violence
Jewish Fund for Human Needs
Dr. Thomas and Mrs. Jane Johans
John Knox Presbyterian Church
Ms. Gloria Jones
Ms. Kimberly Jones
Ms. Lisa Jones
Ms. Marianne Jones
Ms. Kasey Joyce
Jean Kaesberg
Mrs. Dalia Kaiser
Dr. Ehab Kaiser
Ms. Dee Kapilla
Mrs. Katy and Mr. Mike Kapilla
Ms. Lauren Karasek
Mrs. Patricia S. Keating
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Suzanne Keiser
Ms. Katy and Mr. David Keller
Mrs. Shirley and Mr. Buster Keller
Mr. William and Ms. Carey Keller

  Donors     cont.
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Mr. Charles and Mrs. Nancy Pollnow
Mrs. Eleanor Pons
Ms. Cathy Pope
The Powers Family
Ms. Kathleen Pratte
Mrs. Diane and Mr. John Rabenau
Mr. Francis and Mrs. Georgia Rankin
Dr. and Mrs. Ricardo Rao
Ms. Stephanie A. Re
Ms. Kristen Reagan and Mr. Richard Hoyt
Mrs. Pat and Mr. Joseph Rebman
Mrs. Donna and Mr. Rob Rebmann
Ms. Megan Rebore
Mrs. Sandra and Mr. Ronald Rebore
Dr. Thomas and Mrs. Benedette Reh
Ms. Kathy and Mr. David Rehmer
Mr. Leroy Rehmer
Mr. John Reichle, Jr.
Mr. Charles and Mrs. Constance Reis
Mrs. Kara and Mr. Ryan Reynolds
Mr. Ervin and Mrs. Linda Rhode
Mr. John and Mrs. Suzanne Rhode
Ms. Mary Riegel
Ms. Kathleen and Mr. Doug Riordan
Ms. Pam Rippey
Mrs. Tove-Post and 
    Mr. John Payne Roberts
Ms. Angela Roepke
Ms. Jan Rogers
Mr. Greg Rohde
Mr. Mike and Mrs. Nancy Rohlfing
Mrs. Lonnie Ross
Mrs. Martha and Mr. Thomas Roulston
Mr. Brett and Mrs. Norma Rufkahr
Mr. Gregory and Mrs. Marianne Russell
Mrs. Kellie and Mr. Eric Russell
Ms. Nancy Russell
Mrs. Mary Ann Rutkowski
Dr. Jo-Ellyn Ryall
Ms. Christina Sadasivam
Safe Connections
Mr. Keith and Mrs. Cassandra Sanford
Mr. Arthur E. Santen
Mr. Timothy and Mrs. Mary Sauer
Schaefer Autobody Centers, Inc.
Mr. Brad and Mrs. Jan Scherzer
Ms. Michelle Schiller-Baker and 
    Mr. Alan Baker
Mr. Tim and Mrs. Allison Schilling
Mr. Vincent Schillizzi, Jr.
Dr. Edward and Mrs. Christy Schlafly
Mr. Nicholas Schneider
Mr. Terry and Mrs. Sally Schnuck
Mr. Brad and Mrs. Margo Schu
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Schwartz
Mr. Craig and Mrs. Mary Schweizer
Ms. Mary and Mr. David Seibert
Mr. Tim Seibert
Mr. Clay and Mrs. Janice Semenkovich

Mr. Christopher and Mrs. Judy Shamel
Mr. James and Mrs. Kristen Shanahan
Ms. Carol and Mr. Michael Shannahan
Ms. Eileen Shannahan
Mr. Chris and Mrs. Traci Shatzer
Shelter Alliance
Ms. Ellen Sherberg and 
  Mr. Jerry Rosenblum
Mr. Chip Shields and Mrs. Shelda Holmes
Mrs. Rachelle and Mr. Thomas Shipley
Ms. Shelley and Mr. Terry Sieveking
Mrs. Connie and Mr. Gregory Sigmund
Ms. Susan and Mr. Michael Simpson
Ms. Sarah Sise
Mr. Pat and Mrs. Peggy Sly
Ms. Anne and Mr. Sheppard Smith
Mr. Gene Smith
Ms. Martha Smith
Mr. David and Mrs. Diane Snively
Society of the Sacred Heart
Mrs. Eleanor and Mr. Richard Sopp
Soroptimist International of 
    Greater St. Louis
Ms. Anne Spillane
Spoehrer Family Charitable Trust
Mr. Robert and Mrs. Kim Springer
Mr. William and Mrs. Kathleen Springer
Mrs. Carol Springer Greco
St. Alban Roe Catholic School
Mr. Michael St. Cin
St. Ignatius Parish
St. Joseph’s Academy
St. Louis Metro Medical Alliance
St. Louis Service Bureau Foundation
St. Louis Unitarian 
    Foundation for Children
St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church
Ms. Cynthia and Mr. George Stachecki
Mrs. Mary and Dr. Tom Stauder
Mr. Robert and Mrs. Sandra Stearns
Ms. Marjorie Steinmetz
Mr. Michael Stephens and 
    Mrs. Ann Bodewes Stephens
Mr. Gary and Mrs. Rona Sterling
Mrs. Rose Marie and Mr. John Storey
Mr. Francis and Mrs. Ruth Stroble
Mrs. Kate and Dr. Mark Stroble
Mrs. Mary Ann and Mr. Joseph Strubert
Ms. Mary Stubbs
Suburban Journals - Old Newsboys
Ms. Margaret Sullivan
Mrs. Joyce and Mr. Mike Sullivan
Ms. Lisa and Mr. Tom Suntrup
Suntrup Nissan-Volkswagen
Ms. Priscilla Swatosh
Ms. Sarah Swatosh
Dr. Bernard and Mrs. Martha Swaykus
Ms. Ellen Sweetin
Ms. Marcella Sweetin
Mr. Mark and Ms. Youngho Sweetin

Ms. Dee and Mr. James Talley
The Connexion Group
Mr. Terrence and Mrs. Margie Thomure
Mr. John and Mrs. Marilyn Tipton
Ms. Diane M. Torlina
Mr. Bryan Tramont
Ms. Karen Turgeon
Mrs. Teresa and Mr. Scott Turner
UFCW Local No. 88
Mr. Owen Vandenberg and Mrs. Jane Zeni
Mr. Neville and Mrs. JoAnn Vatcha
Mr. Jessie and Mrs. Trina Vazquez
Mr. Thomas Vehige
Ms. Marilyn Vollet
Mr. E. William and Mrs. Louann Voss
Vox Pop Communications
Mr. Andy Wahl
Mr. Tim Wahl and Ms. Lexi Fornoff
Ms. Kathleen Waidmann
Ms. Pamela Wakefield Ugoala
Mr. Brian Walsh
Ms. Marguerite Walsh
Mr. Mark and Mrs. Lynn Walsh
Ms. Molly Walsh and Mr. Kevin Farrell
Walter, Marie and Barbara Falk 
    Family Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Waltman
Father Gerald Waris, S.J.
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Patricia Waters
Mr. Frederick J. Weckenmann
Mr. Richard Wedepohl
Ms. Jamie Wehrung
Ms. Amy Wellington
Mrs. Joanne and Mr. Robert Welsh
Ms. Geraldine Werner
Ms. Maureen P. Wessels
Mrs. Lynn and Mr. Craig Westbay
Mr. John and Mrs. Jana Wharrie
Mr. Charles and Mrs. Olive Wiegers
Mr. Daniel and Ms. Ann Wiegers
Mrs. Judith Wiegers
Mr. Timothy Wiegers and 
    Ms. Stephanie Pulliam Wiegers
Dr. Eugene and Mrs. Margaret Wienke
Ms. Ann and Mr. John Wilkerson
Mr. Gerald and Mrs. Sue Wilkes
Ms. Dejeanette Williams
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Judith Williams
Mrs. Christine and Mr. Joseph Winter
Mr. James and Mrs. Dianne Wintrode
Ms. Victoria B. Witte
Ms. Jessica and Mr. Brian Woolbright
Mr. Troy Woytek and Ms. Emma Harty
Mr. Mark and Mrs. Paddie Wunderlich
Ms. Ashley Yarchin
Mrs. Judith and Mr. Robert Zangas
Mr. David and Mrs. Carolyn Zwart

  Donors    cont.
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In Honor of Mr. Alan Baker
  Mr. Brad and Mrs. Jan Scherzer
In Celebration of the Marriage of Chris
 and Rollin Christianson
  Mr. Donald and Mrs. Anne Franke
In Honor of Mrs. Gina Donlin
  Mrs. Denise and Mr. Andrew Fogarty
In Honor of Father Finbarr Dowling, O.S.B.
  St. Ignatius Parish
In Honor of Ms. Stephanie Ellis on her 46th Birthday
  Mrs. Charlotte  Gianino
In Honor of the Marriage of Mr. and Mrs. Donald Engle
  Mr. Donald and Mrs. Ann Franke
In Honor of Mrs. Meg Huber
  Ms. Alice Mayfield
In Honor of Jack and Amy Kelly
  Ms. Cathy Kelly
In Honor of Jack Kelly’s Retirement
  Dr. David and Dr. Cristina Walden
In Honor of Jack Kelly’s 75th Birthday
  Ms. Annette and Mr. Ronald Heier
  Mr. Gerald and Mrs. Sue Wilkes
  Mrs. Pam and Mr. James Hobelman
  Dr. Marc and Mrs. Holly Bernstein
  Mr. David and Mrs. Carolyn Zwart
  Mr. John and Mrs. Gina Bussmann
  Ms. Susanne Gerber
In Honor of Ms. Jayne Patton
  Mrs. Denise and Mr. Andrew Fogarty
In Honor of Mrs. Julia Pereira
  Dr. David Landau and Ms. Marybeth Pereira
In Honor of St. Martha’s Hall Staff
  Mrs. Diane and Mr. John Rabenau
In Honor of Mrs. Maria Shields
  Mr. Chip Shields and Mrs. Shelda Holmes
In Honor of Bob Springer’s 50th Birthday
  Mrs. Peg and Mr. Michael McCartney
In Honor of Ms. Mary Alice Voorhees
  Mrs. Carol Springer Greco
  Mr. William and Mrs. Kathleen Springer
In Honor of Ms. Arline Webb
  Ms. Marlene Mestres

10

Honors      Loving Memorials
“When you were born, you cried and the world rejoiced.
Live your life in such a manner that when you die,
the world cries, and you rejoice.”

				    -  Native American Proverb

In Memory of Ms. Mary Ella Bania Feldewerth
  Mr. Don and Ms. Jacqueline Feldewerth
In Memory of Ms. Theresa Wolschon
  Ms. Lisa Jones
In Memory of Mr. John J. Boehm
  Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
In Memory of Mr. William J. Daus
  Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
In Memory of Mr. Conrad Dunn
  Ms. Mary L. Barnard
In Memory of Deacon Robert Farley
  Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
In Memory of Mr. Phil Garrison
  Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
In Memory of Ms. Bonnye Gipson
  Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
In Memory of Mr. Bill Huber
  Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
In Memory of Mrs. Bunny Huelsman
  Ms. Kathleen and Mr. Edward Hegger
In Memory of Ms. Georgia Jackson
  Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Elaine Daus
In Loving Memory of Ms. Judy Lamy
  Mr. Jarvis and Mrs. Abigail Lambert
In Memory of Mr. Gerard McLaughlin
  Mr. Joe and Mrs. Aimee Bergan
In Memory of Ms. JoAnn Svetanics
  Mrs. Carol and Mr. Michael O’Mara
  Mr. Mark Buss
  Ms. Dorothy Bester



In Honor of Ms. Tammy Shocker
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon
In Honor of Ms. Pat Short
  Ms. Patty Kernell
In Honor of Ms. Mindy Snyder
  Ms. Christina Sadasivam
In Honor of Mrs. Pam Solimine
  Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
In Honor of Ms. Amber Sumrall
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon
In Honor of Susy Tuthill 
  Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
In Honor of Ms. Maria Varns 
  Ms. Christina Sadasivam
In Honor of Mrs. Dina Walsh 
  Ms. Katy and Mr. David Keller
In Honor of Ms. Lynette Wilks
  Ms. Patty Kernell
In Honor of Ms. Doris Wintrode 
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon
In Honor of Mrs. Dianne Wintrode
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon

Matching Gift Companies
Bank of America
Boeing
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Mother’s Day Tributes
In Honor of Ms. Caron Benoist 
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon 
In Honor of Ms. Kimberly Bergmann
  Ms. Christina Sadasam
In Honor of Ms. Marilyn Bergmann
  Ms. Christina Sadasivam
In Honor of Ms. Doey Boldt
  Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
In Honor of Ms. Mary Bruno
  Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
In Honor of Carolynn and Margi
  Ms. Carey DeLargy
In Honor of Ms. Margaret Coates
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon
In Honor of Ms. Ann Marie Cochran
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon
In Honor of Ms. Ann Cortinovis
  Mrs. Irene and Mr. Robert Cortinovis
In Honor of Ms. Patricia Flagg
  Ms. Toni Otten
In Honor of Ms. Robin Gibbons
  Ms. Lorna Anderson
In Honor of Mrs. Maureen Hannon
  Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
In Honor of Mrs. Ann Holton
  Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
In Honor of Ms. Mary Beth Honley
  Ms. Lorna Anderson
In Honor of Ms. Margaret Ingrum
  Ms. Patty Kernell
In Honor of Mrs. Shirley Keller 
  Ms. Katy and Mr. David Keller
In Honor of Ms. Barbara Kernell
  Ms. Patty Kernell
In Honor of Mrs. Debby Levens
  Mrs. Maureen and Mr. Steve Hannon
In Honor of Ms. Rita Lynch 
  Ms. Theresa Lynch Ruzicka
In Honor of Mrs. Missy Malecek
  Mrs. Caron and Mr. Peter Benoist
In Honor of Ms. Tari Moran
  Ms. Toni Otten
In Honor of Ms. Alice O’Brien
  Ms. Mary Bloomquist
In Honor of Ms. Jackie Otten
  Ms. Toni Otten
In Honor of Ms. Michelle Reed 
  Ms. Patty Kernell
In Honor of Mrs. Suzanne Rhode
  Mr. John Rhode
In Honor of Ms. Martha Roulston
  Ms. Katy and Mr. David Keller

100 Pillars of St. Martha’s Hall
A pledge of $1000 a year for three years and a pledge to 
pray for the safety and well-being of the women, children, 
staff and volunteers once a month for three years

Ms. Chelle Adams
Mr. Jim and Mrs. Trary Barnes
Mrs. Joan Doyle
Mr. Don and Ms. Jacqueline Feldewerth
Mr. William Kumke
Mr. Tony Patti and Mrs. Cathy Koch Patti
Ms. Michelle Schiller-Baker and Alan Baker
Mr. Scott and Mrs. Teresa Turner
Mrs. Lucy and Mr. Roger Willis



St. Martha’s Hall
PO Box 4950 
St. Louis, MO 63108
314.533.1313 V/TTY

DONATIONS ONLY:
St. Martha’s Hall
PO Box 952393
St. Louis, MO 63195-2198

www.saintmarthas.org
stmarthashall@sbcglobal.net

St. Martha’s Hall Board of Directors
2012-2013

Junior Board Members
2012-2013

St. Martha’s Hall Staff 
2012-2013

Representing 123 years of combined 
dedication to ending violence 

against women.

Robert Springer, President
Beth Pelch, Vice President
Rebecca Boyer, Treasurer
Shelley Sieveking, Secretary
Chelle Adams
Meg Brown
Matthew Carr
Ann Cortinovis
Matthew Devoti
Rochelle Griffin

Josie Butler, Advocate
Diana Camren, Advocate
Charlotte Cribs, Advocate
Katherine Keller, Development Director 
Nora Mosby, Advocate
Tiffany Murray, Advocate
Vera Walker Oates, Advocate
Allison Pikaard, Advocate
Megan Smith, Advocate
Masi Swanagan, Advocate
Michelle Rhode, Program Director
Michelle Schiller-Baker, Executive Director
Dallyda Tatchi-Banda, Children’s Advocate
Jessica Woolbright, Children’s Program 
    Coordinator
Sue Zumbro, Advocate 

Meg Huber
John Kelly
Mark Kurkowski
Lily Landy
Kelechi Ogbuokiri-Loynd
Lynn Malloy
Brian O’Malley
Kathy Rehmer
Connie Sigmund
Teresa Santiago Turner

Katy Cortinovis, Chair
Megan Rebore, Co-Chair
Rachel Britton, Treasurer
Jill Hobelman, Co-Treasurer
Kelly McClure, Secretary

Non-Profit
Organization
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St. Martha’s Hall
PO Box 4950 
St. Louis, Mo 63108

Kasey Joyce, Co-Secretary
Susan Eveler
Cathy Kelly
Emily O’Hagan 
Alison Morison 

Visit us on Facebook


